CITY OF ONTARIO
MEMORANDUM

TO: Kevin Shear, Building Official
FROM: David Simpson, Development Manager @/
DATE: October 2, 2015

SUBJECT: Multifamily Fiber Conduit Requirements

In response to your request for further direction from the Fiber Team in regard to the fiber
conduit requirements for multi-dwelling units please see below:

For the purposes of this memo, multifamily dwellings shall contain four or more units. A two inch
conduit shall connect the hand hole to the complex’s communications closet (Outside Box). This
two inch conduit is reserved for City Fiber use only. The Outside Box shall connect to each
Inside Box via a 1.5 inch joint use communication conduit. The City reserves half of the
conduit’s diameter for City use, the balance of the space maybe used by any telecommunication
vendor.

Facilities containing three or less units will be conditioned identical to Single Family Residences.
c: Otto Kroultil, Development Director

Elliott Ellsworth, IT Director
Jimmy Chang, Telecommunications Manager




